
1

From: Barbara Meyer 
Sent: Tuesday, 16 January 2024 10:21 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: AFL stadium

Categories:

 

 
Dear tpc, 
I am hoping that you are strengthening the planning issues surrounding the proposed building of the AFL stadium 
according to the suggestions from the Greens. 
Traffic is my major concern.  Macquarie Street and the Tasmania Bridge will surely be jammed every time there is a 
function there. 
My other concern is the financing of the stadium.  How can a small state like Tasmania afford such a thing.  I can see it 
impoverishing us over the next 20 years. 
Yours sincerely, 
Barbara Meyer 
 

 




